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Dear Parent/ Carer  

End of Term Arrangements 

As we approach the end of one of the most challenging years in education, we would like to let 

you know about some exciting plans we have in place to celebrate the achievements of the 

students this year.  

The Academy has arranged a variety of activities to reward the students, and this will take place 

in year group bubbles. Students will spend the afternoon taking part in inter-form sporting 

activities whilst also having access to a giant inflatable obstacle course and an inflatable human 

table football. Students will also be able to access food from a BBQ and an ice cream van will 

be on site. 

The schedule of days and times for the different year groups is listed below: 

Thursday 15 July Year 10 reward afternoon 

Monday 19 July Year 7 reward afternoon 

Tuesday 20 July Year 9 reward afternoon 

Wednesday 21 July Year 8 reward afternoon 

Students will be attending lessons as normal on these days and then from 1.15pm they will 

spend the duration of the afternoon on the field taking part and enjoying the refreshments and 

activities. Please complete the attached MS Form to confirm whether or not you wish your child 

to take part in the inflatable activities. The school day will finish at its normal time for each year 

group and students will then be able to make their way home.  

We would also like to take the opportunity to let you know that as we approach the end of the 

summer term the last day for students this academic year is Thursday 22 July. The Academy 

will be closing at 12.25pm. Students will therefore be returning home slightly earlier than a 

normal school day.  

Thank you all for your ongoing support this year and we wish you a happy and restful summer 

break.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr K Ainslie 
Deputy Principal 
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